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Visalia Police Department Announces New Public Information Officer 

 

The Visalia Police Department would like to announce the selection of their new Public Information Officer, 

Sergeant Mike Short.  Sergeant Short has been serving the citizens of Visalia since 2004.  He comes to the P.I.O. 

position from the Professional Standards Training Unit and has previously served as a Patrol supervisor and as the 

Special Enforcement Unit Sergeant.  He was promoted to Agent in 2017 and served as the supervisor for the 

Homeless Outreach and Proactive Enforcement (HOPE) Team.  As an officer, Sergeant Short has held assignments in 

Patrol, the Field Training Unit, DUI Enforcement Team, Traffic Unit, and he is currently a Team Leader for the SWAT 

Team.   

Sergeant Short can be reached at 559-713-4216 or by email at mike.short@visalia.city 
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VISALIA POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Jason Salazar, Chief of Police 
 
Sergeant Mike Short, Public Information Officer 
(559) 713-4216 (office) / (559) 713-4807 (fax) 
mike.short@visalia.city  
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